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Autumn 2022

Dear praying friends,

You made a difference around the world in missions this Fall. 

Your support sent me to present the Gospel and see people saved. Your support allowed me to encourage 
missionaries in their field of service. Your support provided moments for me to help people find a place of their 
calling in missions. 

Thank you for sending me to Japan and Cambodia. I 
visited with two families who serve with World Wide 
New Testament Baptist Missions, the Browns and 
the Riffels. Both families welcomed me to their place 
of service. Meeting missionaries in their homes and 
seeing them in their places of service brings a 
refresher to both the missionary and the people they 
serve. 

In Japan, I saw this overwhelming statue of Buddha. 
The statue reminds me of the oppressive darkness 
that shadows Northern and Southern Asia. As a 
society, Buddhists seek to live good lives, but their 
goodness will not get them to heaven. This area 
could use a dozen missionary families a year ago.  

In Cambodia, I saw people given to idolatry. Seeing 
this idolatry brings sadness. Yet, in villages and 
towns, the Browns preach the Gospel. They are 
seeing people saved. Our missionaries in Cambodia 
are doing a job for Christ in a difficult place.  

This Fall, I met with college students preparing for 
future Christian service. In a chapel service during a 
missions conference at Ambassador Baptist College, 
I challenged the young adults to missionary service. 

Because you support us, we can help missionaries who serve, assist missionaries who are preparing, and 
preach the Gospel to the lost. 

Your support meant I assisted a dozen churches this Quarter with their missions program. I saw God’s people 
show great faith by giving to support missions.

Thank you for valuing the Great Commission, our family, and our work at World Wide New Testament Baptist 
Missions.
 
Yours for the harvest,

John O’Malley

JOHN AND KIM O'MALLEY
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Please remember to pray for the Browns and the Riffels. These families joyfully serve the Lord. They need your 
prayers and support. 

Matthew and NIkki Brown with their children: Joshua, Julie, Judah, Judson, and Josiah

Michael and April Riffel with their daughter Abby and April’s mother, Mrs. Rich.


